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CR-025-2017 will amend the salary plan for civilian union employees in the Department of Corrections 

to reflect the wage and benefits modifications effective July 1, 2015 to July 1, 2016. CB-035-2017 

approves a one year agreement for civilian employees belonging to the Prince George’s 

Correctional Officers Association.  

The most noteworthy changes are the following: 

All employees covered by this contract will be recognized as 8 hour employees. 

There is an increase in the uniform allowance from $250.00 to $300.00 

Joe Adler, Labor Negotiator for the Office of Human Resources Management, was present for the 

discussion of the legislation.  

The Office of Law finds CR-025-2017 to be in proper legal form with no legal impediments to its 

adoption. 

The Office of Audits and Investigations estimates that this legislation will have a negative fiscal impact 

on the County of approximately $3,150. 

After deliberations the Committee of the Whole reported CR-025-2017 out favorably 8-0. 

 


